
Optimising Ewe Lamb Joining Outcomes
Online Meeting

25 February, 2025 | Australian Eastern  
          Standard Time 
          12:00PM – 1:00PM

About the Project

The ‘Optimising Ewe Lamb Joining 
Outcomes’ PDS aims to demonstrate 
the process and additional 
management skills required to 
successfully join ewe lambs.
The project began in February 2023 and 
will run until December 2026. We have 
now compiled the results from the last 
two years of ewe lamb joining's. This  
includes the 2022 drop ewe lambs, 
their progeny (2023 drop) and the 
lambs born from these progeny (2024 
drop). We are excited to continue to 
build on this data to give insightful 
information.  

Meeting Agenda

All producers and observers welcome. 

Please find the agenda below:

▪ Overview of the Project
▪ 2024 Project Findings
▪ Regulin

▪ Special guest Dr Kelsey Pool 
(University of WA) 

▪ How to Use Your Standard Reference 
Weight When Joining Ewe Lambs

Online

This event is funded by Meat & Livestock Australia with the support of SheepMetriX and Productive Livestock Systems.

For more information:

Sally Martin
0400 782 477
sally@sheepmetrix.com.au RSVP by 24th Feb 2025

Register Here

Register HereLeigh Higgins
0400 523 905
leigh@sheepmetrix.com.au

https://www.example.com/
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1349200
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